
August 12, 2022

Dear Sahuarita Families: 

More Sahuarita students than ever before are riding the bus this year and many of our 
buses are at or nearing capacity. We are currently evaluating the number of riders and 
working to balance our routes. In order to assist us with maintaining balanced ridership, 
we are asking that families who would like to change their student’s mode of 
transportation to bus, or need to make a change from their current route, please complete 
a Bus Transportation Request Form beginning Monday, August 15, 2022. This procedural 
change has been made in the interest of student safety, operating efficiency, and the best 
service possible. 

Transportation requests will be reviewed by the SUSD Transportation Department. If 
eligible for transportation, the Transportation Department will notify parents/guardians and 
the school of the child’s approved route and the start date. 

https://bit.ly/SUSDBusChange

Who should complete this form?

1. Families who registered their child’s form of transportation as other than bus and 
now need to have their child ride a bus. 

2. Families who need to request an alternate route accommodation. 
3. Families who registered their child’s form of transportation as bus and are now able 

to transport without using a school bus can release their child’s bus seat. 

You may contact SUSD Transportation Dispatch at extension 1188 or 1127 with any 
questions or concerns regarding your child’s bus route. We appreciate your support and 
cooperation with this process, so we can continue to provide safe and efficient 
transportation services to our students.

Find out more about becoming a bus driver for Sahuarita Unified 
School District at susd30.us/bus-driver. 
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